

1201 North Main Street Racine, WI 53402 262-632-6469

www.georges-tavern.com info@georges-tavern.com

November 29, 2012

Members of the Common Council City of Racine, City Hall 730 Washington Avenue Racine, WI 53402

RE: 21st annual Thoughts for Food, 2013

Subject: Hamilton Street Closure (300 block)

Dear Members of the Common Council,

In preparation for the 21st annual **Thoughts for Food** fundraiser, to benefit Racine County Food Bank, we are requesting your permission to close the 300 block of Hamilton Street to thru traffic between the hours of 6:00 PM and 2:00 AM, on Saturday, March 2nd, 2013.

Our request is to accommodate for the safety of attending patrons walking between venues hosted at George's Tavern and the Eagle's Club. We appreciate your willingness to act upon this request.

Respectfully,

David K. Popoff George's Tavern

DKP/dp

